
   HOLY FAMILY SCHOOL
    P.O. Box 578.  80, 8th Avenue

    Englehart, Ontario
     P0J 1H0

      Phone: (705) 544-2397       Fax:    (705) 544-2466
Principal:  Mr. Matthew Turner    email: mturner@ncdsb.on.ca

“YOU ARE THE LIGHT OF THE WORLD!”

Dear Parents & Guardians,          November 8, 2010

I would like to take this opportunity to invite you and your child into Communion with the

Catholic Church. 

Every year, Mr. Pat Roberts, Parish coordinator at Holy Trinity Parish conducts Sacramental

preparation for all interested families and children.  Typically in grade 3, Baptized children

receive preparation for their first Reconciliation and Communion.  However, if your child is not

yet Baptized, this is also an excellent opportunity to give them the gift of Catholic Faith.  Full

Sacramental preparation including Baptism is available to all students in grade 3-8, and Baptism

is available to all people, regardless of age!

If you have any questions, please feel free to contact me at the school, or Pat Roberts at the

Parish, 544-8023.

I implore you to seriously consider this invitation.....

Yours in Christ,

Matt Turner


